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Next Meeting : July  1st 2023 

Theme : 4th of July, Please Dress Accordingly. 

Door Greeters: Stan and Shirley Bush 

DJ: Jr. Norfleet 

 



2023 LNSC Officers  

• Pat Hensley...President 
(pat.hensley@hotmail.com)  

• Tommy Wallace...Vice President 
(Mrman5061@aol.com)  

• Del Meadows...Past President 
(meadowsdel@yahoo.com)  

• Michelle Stewart...Secretary 
(mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

• Stella Duggins...Treasurer 
(stella.duggins@gmail.com)  

• Andrea Shook...Newsletter Editor/
Photographer  

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

• Jr. Norfleet...Webmaster 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

LNSC Committee Chairs:  

MEMBERSHIP: MICHELLE 
STEWART  

( mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

WEBMASTER: JR. NORFLEET 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

JOYS and CONCERNS:   

ANDREA SHOOK 

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

 SOCIAL COMMITTEE :                  
SANDY WILSON AND MARILYN 
WHIPP 

 

LAKE NORMAN SHAG CLUB  

P.O. Box 21  

Denver, NC 28037  

www.lakenormanshagclub.com  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA WEBSITES 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgHbaFhbW3hg9kO3wu6UB2w  

https://www.tiktok.com/@lakenormanshagclub  

https://t.snapchat.com/qbOMn9JY  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Lake-Norman-Shag-Club/100050820082652/  
Instagram Coming Soon  



 

 

DENNIS DEATON 

PHIL AND CANDY LONG 

TERRI MYERS 

TODD AND JANET WEST 

LYNDA WINDSOR 



Hello LNSC Family,  
 I hope everyone is enjoying all the cool weather with lots of rain. It is now officially summer and the 
temperatures are on the rise with plenty of sunshine ahead. Let’s soak it up while we can, before long it will 
be winter again. Hey, that rhymed …haha!!.  
 LNSC’s 40th anniversary  party was fabulous.  I want to say a big thank you for all that were involved 
in this celebration. Rhonda Walker and her committee worked so hard to sure everything turned out Perfect.  

There was a total of 93 people in attendance at our 40th anniversary party. We had 7 people to join 
our club at the anniversary party. This helped us to bring our total membership up to 190 people. We now 
have the most members we have ever had. Our club is has grown and is continuing to grow every month. 
Thank you all for encouraging this growth. 

I also want to give a shout out and big thanks to Pam Bundy, Patsy Fuller, Taylor Duggins and Vickie 
Smith for stepping up to sell the Fun Monday tickets. We have sold 63 tickets and have 37 left. Vickie   
Smith did a great job displaying a poster itemizing the winnings for the Fun Monday tickets. 

The Board is continuing to work very hard on the 2024 Chicken Pickin’. Much of the planning is done, 
but we still need some chairs for committees. If you are approached by one of us for help, please consider 
helping out. We really want this to be another successful Chicken Pickin’. 

We sent out an email to the membership with details on the Sandy Beach Megafest Party as well as 
information on chartering a bus again this year. Two River’s Shag Club has agreed to share the bus with us. 
Currently, there are 15 people from LNSC that are interested and Two River’s has 5 people interested in 
riding the bus. Please give this some thought and try to let me know by or at our meeting on July 1st if you 
are interested. We do need a minimum of 56 people for the bus. We want to give our two clubs the first   
option and then we can present to other clubs. We really do need to know ASAP so we can get the bus       
reserved. I’m available by phone/text and my information is at the end of this article. 

Our next meeting/dance will be August 5th. I look forward to seeing you at our July meeting. Until 
then, please stay safe, happy, and healthy. 
 
Happy July 4th!! 
Lots of love and blessings to all. 
Pat 
2023 LNSC President 
704-258-0458 



Hi Everyone, 

    As I write this article, it is the first day of summer but it still feels like spring, a very wet spring!!  

    I want to take a moment and say that the 40th anniversary party was wonderful with many new and        
familiar faces in attendance. At the anniversary party we added 7 new members, as ALL the ACSC board 
members that were in attendance that were not already members joined our club. This brings us to a total  
of 31 new members since the beginning of the year which makes our total membership count 190. This is 
wonderful!!!! 

  Please welcome and introduce yourselves to our newest members: Dennis Deaton, Phil and Candy Long,  
Terri Myers, Todd and Janet West and Lynda Windsor. 
I will be out of town for the July meeting, but I look forward to seeing you in August! 
Remember you can still re-up by sending your $25 (pp) check to: 
Stella Duggins, Treasurer 
PO BOX 21 
Denver, NC 28037 
 
Best regards, 
Michelle 
LNSC SECRETARY 
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE 
Mzstewart8034@gmail.com 



Hey Y’all 
 
    Hope everyone has had a good official start to their summer. I swear this is been the wildest weather. 
Never in my can I remember it being so cool and rainy during the month of June. Maybe one day we’ll get to 
lay out by the pool or the ocean and work on our tans.  I also want to thank you all and Two River’s Shag Club 
for helping support Jess and her family. Everything you have donated has been such a blessing to her. Her 
family is so incredibly grateful for all of the generosity. They are getting to move into a house within the 
next week.  
    So, I am sure that by now everyone has heard about the submarine that set out to visit the Titanic  
wreckage which is  2.5 miles down in the Atlantic Ocean. Tragically, all 5 passengers aboard the submarine 
lost their lives.  Although it’s likely that we do not know any of those passengers personally, we need to     
remember their families in our thoughts and prayers.  
     As I’ve thought about this over the past several days , though this ended in tragedy, I’ve realized how 
amazing it is to live in a country that can provide us with the technology and opportunities to explore things 
like this. Although technology may have failed us in this instance, it has allowed us to do so many good things 
for the good of our country. None of our space programs, modern medicine discoveries, technologies and   
explorations ; among many other things would be possible if it were not for those who fought and sacrificed 
their lives for our freedom.  
     It is because of the brave men and women who sacrificed everything and those who are still laying their 
lives on the line that we are able to continue to make great strides. Are we a perfect country? No, of course 
we aren’t, but we are not a perfect people. There are things in present day America that we may and may not 
agree with BUT that’s the beauty of it. We have the freedom to choose which side of the fence we want to 
be on. We are spoiled, compared to many other countries in the world. As we move closer to  celebrating 
America’s Birthday, I challenge you to take a moment to reflect on our roots which run so deep in this    
country and how fortunate we are to live in a place where we can continue to make technological and many 
other advances for the good of humanity. Also, as we reflect on these things, remember those who fought 
and who are currently fighting to keep our freedoms safe at home.  
Happy 4th July everyone, I hope y’all have a wonderful and safe time celebrating the birth of such a        
wonderful country. We are truly a blessed nation.  
 
Count your blessings today, because we are not promised tomorrow!  
 I love yall and look forward to seeing you at our July Meeting! 
 
Andrea  



 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

Karen Fesperman 07/23 

Tom Hayes 07/16 

Ken Hayes 07/21 

Sherrie Howard 07/22 

Doug Keaton 07/19 

Becki Leonard 07/05 

Donna Marsh 07/12 

Donnie Meadows 07/26 

Johnnie Shue 07/22 

Tommy Wallace 07/08 

Dean Yancy 07/30 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

 

Doug and Doris Keaton 

07/08/1977 

 

Donnie and Del Meadows 

07/14/1974 

 

James and Wanda Smith 

07/17/1974 

 

John and Michelle Stewart 

07/11/2011 

 

John and Paula Vincent 

07/19/2022 



CONCERNS 
 

Tommy Wallace-Undergoing medical Testing 
 

Gary Mitchell - Recovering from Heart Attack 
 
West Hunter- Sister passed away  
 
Donnie/Sue Warren 
 
Martha Hager 

 

JOYS 

 

WE LIVE IN THE LAND OF THE FREE AND THE HOME OF THE 
BRAVE!!! 



Curtis Treece 
 

07/14/2023 (FRI) 
Salisbury Shag Club 
Rail Walk Brewery  

Salisbury 
 

07/20/2023 (Thurs) 
Lynn's Dance CLub 

Charlotte 

Jr. Norfleet 
 

07/01/2023 
(Sat) 
LNSC 

 
07/22/2023 

(Sat) 
Lynn's Dance 

Club 
Charlotte 

 
 

Tommy Samole 
 

07/01/2023 
York Shag Club 

 
07/04/2023 

Mountain Shag Club 
 

07/08/2023 
Monroe Shag Club 

 
07/18/2023 

Lake Wylie Shag Club 
 

 
 
Genuine Gene Hensley 

 
07/22/2023 

Lancaster Shag Club 
 

07/29/2023 
Boogie to Boone 
Boone Shag Club 










